
Mrs. Hawley’s Class
Classroom Newsletter

December 19, 2019

Dates to Remember:

Students of the Week:
We, as parents, teachers, and 
students have all really pulled 

together and made this week a 
huge success for our children!  

Thank you for your 
continued support!!!

Classroom/School News:
➢ Thank you to Mrs. Reynolds and our parents for pulling 

together and creating the most wonderful, relaxing, 
and fun Christmas party for our children.  You are an 
amazing group of parents and I love the passion, love, 
and support you bring to our school family.

➢ Our trip to ACTS was a huge success.  After our visit, 
there were so many positive conversations among our 
youngsters about the importance of helping others, 
teamwork, and a love for each other.  We would like to 
continue working with ACTS in a monthly drive for 
their greatest needs.  In January, we will begin an 
underwear drive.  They are in need of all sizes and 
genders, adults and children.  Any donations are 
greatly appreciated.

➢ I hope you all enjoy the time with family over the next 
couple of weeks and have a very Merry Christmas.  
Some of the children were experiencing some anxiety 
about the holidays and change in routine.  I assured 
them that I am still available.  If they would like to talk, 
please just send me a message.

➢ To answer as many questions as I can 
at one time, it was announced that Dr. 
Newman will be leaving Mead Hall in 
January.  This was not a decision that 
was made by her.  Dr. Frank Sawyer 
assured us he would address our 
parental concerns if you have any.

 

Dec 18 - Jan 5: Winter Break

Jan 6: Classes Resume

Jan 10: Report Cards

Jan 20: MLK - No School

Jan 27: Ken Yates - Guest Author

Feb 14 - 17: Winter Break

Feb 26: Ash Wednesday

Mar 6: No School for Students

Mar 11: End of 3rd Grading Period

Mar 18:  Report Cards

Apr 3 - 10: Spring Break

Apr 10: Good Friday - No School

Apr 25: Strawberry Festival

May 20: End of 4th Grading Period
     Last Day of Classes (Half-Day)

May 21: Closing Exercises

May 22: Graduation

May 25: Memorial Day

Mrs. Hawley’s Class Email address: chawley@meadhallschool.org
      Mead Hall Website: https://mrshawleymeadhall.weebly.com/
 (STC - 2nd Grade) Phone Number: 803-644-1122

https://mrshawleymeadhall.weebly.com/


Spelling Words:

Vocabulary Words:
       

                                   

           

Lunch Menu
Monday:  No School
        

Tuesday:  No School
       

Wednesday:  No School
        

Thursday:  No School

Friday:  No School

What We’re Learning the Week of _______ :
Unit  - Lesson  

Just a few reminders…
Homework: (Please sign the agenda daily & check the red 
folder for homework or incomplete papers.)
➢ Read every day!!!
➢ Practice spelling, vocabulary, high frequency words & 

fluency.
➢ Practice math facts (Reflex Math; at least once a 

week).
➢ Please complete and return any additional work sent 

home during that week.

Spelling City: This is available for the students to 
     use to practice spelling and vocabulary words.  

Accelerated Reader (AR): AR tests cannot be done at 
     home.  Use the following link to verify your AR books: 
                                   https://www.arbookfind.com/

*We finished all of Unit 3!!!  
When we return from the holiday break, we will be 
completing our second Benchmark assessment and 
starting Unit 4 in our new books.  Over the break, I
will send out the information for the unit and story.

       I wish you all a very Merry Christmas!!!

High Frequency Words:

https://www.arbookfind.com/

